
Presidents Report

With the start of the season rapidly approaching there is much to be undertaken to see us go from 
the basic player-training group to the fully functional club organization that must operate effectively 
and efficiently week-to-week until seasons end. The committee has conducted a number of meetings 
so far and working toward putting those things in place to achieve that end.

The cricket clubs last fixture is on the weekend of the 12th of March so hopefully the rooms will 
become available to us over the course of the week after. We have plenty of organising to do the 
bring the bar and kitchen back into service for the First selection night on Thursday the 31st and the 
opening game at Home against Cockburn Lakes on April 2nd so some help will be needed.

For those that may not know the fixtures were issued last week and can be viewed via the link on our 
website, Unfortunately we are still to see how the colts fixtures will look Just staying on the topic of 
our game days we are not certain about the situation with umpires this year and what coverage the 
league will be able to provide us. Hopefully this will become clearer in the next few weeks, so anyone 
who has a friend or relative prepared to assist with goals, boundary and even central umpiring please 
advise me. The more options we have the better position we will be in.  Similarly the position of team 
managers to complete paperwork, take fees, organise jumpers and more as this is an important 
function we cannot do without. 

You can expect to see a social calendar issued very soon now that we have the home and away 
schedule. We will probably be looking at 3 ς4 Saturday night functions in addition to our 50th Season 
events.

Finally on the issue of club Membership for 2011 the decision by the committee has been to leave the 
fees at the same level as 2010, with an announcement to be made Tuesday at training and details to 
be posted on the website too.  Just on that point I would like to thank Mark Hardy for his efforts on 
the website and bringing it up to the level it is now.

To the players that have toiled for the last 7 weeks congratulations on your efforts, I trust you have 
enjoyed working with our coaches as they familiarize themselves with all.

Regards
Laurie Sutherland
President
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Coaches Report

G'day all,

Another productive month on the track, with the fitness and skills coming on 
nicely. The numbers on most sessions have still been good but still seeing the same 
faces. Hopefully the change to Tuesday & Thursday nights next week will get a lot 
more players along.

The colts numbers are a little lean on at the moment, so lads lets get on down and 
get some run in the legs and get a hand on the footy.

A quick reminder to all players to have their input on the focus board so we can 
use this as an extra guide going forward.

Fergs

PRE-SEASON SCRATCH MATCHES

March 19th v Bassendean (Jubilee Reserve) 
ςAll grades

March 26th/27th v Northam (TBC)

Preliminary Fixtures Announced

Saturday April 2nd

Round 1 v Cockburn Lakes Carlisle Reserve

Get down and see our 1st home game of 2011 and our first 
game in our new Heritage Jumpers!

vΦ ¸ƻǳΩǊŜ ǘǊŀǇǇŜŘ ƛƴ ŀ ǊƻƻƳ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǘƛƎŜǊΣ ŀ 
rattlesnake and a Collingwood supporter. 
You have a gun and two bullets. What do 
you do? 

A. Shoot the Collingwood supporter twice! 



Player Profile

Name: Billy Felton
DOB: 31/10/1978
Nickname(s): Snake
Position(s): Full Back  or Centre Half Back & 
Reverse Cowboy.
Junior Club(s): 5ƛŘƴΩǘ Ǉƭŀȅ ƧǳƴƛƻǊǎ
Team(s) supported: Sydney Swans , Perth Demons 
& the Cougars
AFL Idol growing up?: Andrew Dunkley, Paul Kelly & 
Paul Roos.
Your dream 3 Dinner Guests and Why?:
My Wife Karen as she is a great cook , good 
company and she can wash the dishes afterwards 
ǿƘƛƭǎǘ LΩƳ ǎǘƛƭƭ ǘŀƭƪƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŘǊƛƴƪƛƴƎ Ǝŀǎ ǿƛǘƘ {ǘŜǾŜ 
Waugh & Paul Roos. Yes I would let those 2 blokes 
sleep with her..
Most admired person at CFC & Why?: I admire 
Ƴŀƴȅ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ Ŏƭǳō Σ ƛǘΩǎ ǿƘŀǘ ŘǊƛǾŜǎ ƳŜ ǘƻ ƎƛǾŜ 
something back. Very hard to choose just one 
person , but if I had too it would be Terry Dunlea 
Senior (RIP). Someone who gives up his time for that 
long has my vote. Also followed closely by Sutho , 
Terry Dunlea Junior , Big Al , Devo & Bear.
CFC Personal Highlight?:
Playing in the 2003 League Prelim final , we lost that 
day by 10pts after being 4 goals up. It taught me to 
never take your score board position in the game for 
granted. Closely followed by the 2009 reserves 
losing grand final , that was my 1st ever GF and the 
experience will be with me for a life time. 
Funniest CFC Story?:
Simon (Simmo) Retallack shirt fronting his front door 
on the 2004 end of season trip to Bunbury. After the 
ŎŀǊŀǾŀƴ ǇŀǊƪ ƻǿƴŜǊ ŎƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ƭƻŎŀǘŜ Ƙƛǎ ŘƻƻǊ ƪŜȅΦ 
This trip also saw Bryan Bennings get Gary Lyon in a 
head lock and mess up his hair. Much to the 
annoyance of Mr Lyon. The whole of the 2007 end 
of season trip to Phuket will go down as the best 
overall end of season trip I have ever attended.

Colts Corner - Carlisle Raiders

(The lifeline of the club)

!ŦǘŜǊ ǎƻƳŜ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎƛƴƎ ǎƛƎƴǎ ŎƻƭǘΩǎ 
numbers have dropped a little at training.

With the first practice match being 19/3/11. 
I encourage all club members to be active in 
recruitment; also we need to ensure all 
players that have been to training start to 
train more regularly.

It is most important we start to get numbers 
on the track and begin the foundations of a 
ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎŦǳƭ нлмм ŎƻƭǘΩǎ ǘŜŀƳΦ

Drewy



Dates not to miss............Mark your calendar now!!

Thursday March 31st - Season Launch and launch of 

new heritage jumper

Saturday May 7th - Superstars v Legends game 

(More Details to follow)

Saturday July 2nd - 50th Season Gala Dinner

Cougar Merchandise (Available Soon)

50th Season 
Heritage Playing Jumper

$80
(Pre-pay and by order only)

50th Season Hooded 
Jumper

$40

See Billy Felton for all your merchandise needs

Superstars v Legends ςSelection Qualifying Criteria

ÅLife members get automatic inclusion if retired and physically capable
ÅState Amateur Team selection grants automatic inclusion
Å50+ League games as player or coach
Å100+ club games as player or coach
ÅMUST be retired from playing

Please contact Laurie Sutherland  or Terry Dunlea for further details



Cougar History


